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Out and About
Events Around

My District

On Saturday July 16, Power
House Kingdom Cathedral
hosts its Second Annual
Community Health Fair from
9:00 a.m. until 3:00 pm. The
fair is at the church,
48 Clifton Street.

Tuesday, July 19th, The
Charlotte Lighthouse host a
special evening of Folklore
from 7:00 until 8:30 p.m.
featuring  a performance from
the Irondequoit Concert Band
with the Alphorn Group.

The Town of Greece will host
its 2011 Senior Picnic on
Thursday, July 21st from
10:30 a.m until 12:30 p.m. at
the Greece Community and
Senior Center.

And don’t forget Concerts by
the Shore continues each
Wednesday night at Ontario
Beach Park beginning at 7:00.
Also, Monroe County is
hosting free Movies in the
Parks on Tuesdays at Ontario
Beach Park and Thursdays at
Highland Park Bowl. Movies
begin at dusk and schedules
for both events can be found
on my website.
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Back to School Backpacks and Supplies
After a great response from the community in December to
my Coats for Kids Winter Clothes Drive, I am proud to
launch a Back to School Backpacks and Supplies drive. I
will be partnering with the Greece Ecumenical Clothes
Closet to collect items until Friday August 5th.

There is a great need in our area
for backpacks and basic
children’s school supplies as we
approach the new school year.
You can drop off supplies at my
office from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
Monday-Friday, or drop them off

directly at the Greece Ecumenical Clothes Closet, 500
Maiden Lane in Greece, Monday-Saturday between 9 and
11 a.m. For a complete list of items needed, visit my
website, www.robach.nysenate.gov and click on the ‘Back
to School School Supplies Drive’ graphic on the left side.

Monroe Litho
Honored for

Green Business
Recently, I had the
opportunity to meet with
the staff at Monroe Litho
in Rochester. The
commercial printing
business received an
award from the state
Pollution Prevention Institute, which is housed at R.I.T. This
award was a result of Monroe Litho’s sizable reductions in its
water use, emissions, fuel use in transportation and process
waste. For more information about this award, and to see more
photographs from the ceremony, visit my Facebook page at
www.facebook.com/senatorjosepherobach.
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